

From the Office of the President

John P. Fitzgibbons, S.J.
REGIS UNIVERSITY | DENVER, COLORADO

A Tail as Old as Time Office of the President March 21st, 2019

Dear Regis University friends:

The fox here. I'm popping into Father Fitzgibbons' email (sorry, Fitz) quickly to apologize for my behavior over the last few weeks. You know, the books, and the missing donuts, etc. I like to have good clean fun. If I ever miss the mark, it was not on purpose. And I am so grateful for - and appreciate - all of you.

To say thanks for being good sports, I invite you all to join me for free donuts (fur real this time) 10 - 11 a.m., Monday, April 15, in the Student Center.

Always and furever,

